
First Impression
! August 11th is our first service in the new building. We are asking everyone to enter the 
! building that morning on the East side (Condit St. entrance). Please be very aware that 
! we may have many new visitors and we need make everyone feel welcomed. If we do 
! end up needing additional seating, please help us out by possibly giving up your seats to 
! visitors. We will try to have overflow seats set up in the common area. We have a 
! great opportunity show others God’s love that morning, and that we truly are a relational 
! church, that does love their neighbors.

Some Work Yet to Be Complete
! We still have a few small jobs to be done before our first service in the building. We have  
! some detailed trim painting (experience needed), cleaning, and some other general 
! small jobs to do. If you are able to serve at any time during the week, please contact 
! Marvin at marvin@thewellathuntington.org, and we will make the necessary connections 
! to get you plugged in. We have something for anyone willing to serve!

Building Use
! As we prepare to move into the building, we are excited at the opportunities that it 
! provides. With new opportunities, come new responsibilities. In order for effective 
! ministry to happen in the building we have to be sure to be careful in our planning so that 
! the use of the building does not become a hindrance for ministry. We want to continue to 
! be a relational church, and be considerate and kind to all those that come through the 
! doors. Our goal is to have this building fully in use for building His kingdom. To do this 
! effectively, we are going to have a master calendar in place so ministry leaders can sign 
! up to use certain areas of the building at any given time. Please be patient with us as we 
! make this transition. More details on building use and scheduling to come.
!
! To schedule an activity in the building simply contact Marvin McNew at 
! marvin@thewellathuntington.org or (260) 358-9303 ext. 203.

Coffee Still Available
! We are still planning on having coffee and rolls available on Sunday mornings. We do 
! ask that you are careful. If spills do happen,  please clean them up quickly in order to 
! keep the building looking new. 
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